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Our ref: Daroobalgie Solar Farm (SSD-10387)

Mrs Kate Munro

Manager Environment, Planning and Approvals

Pacific Hydro Australia Developments Pty Ltd

Level 13, 700 Collins Street

Docklands VIC 3008

By email: kmunro@pacifichydro.com.au

06/12/2022

Subject: Amendment of Daroobalgie Solar Farm Development Application (SSD-10387)
Dear Mrs Munro

| refer to the Amendment Report which was submitted on 5 December 2022 in accordance with the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021, seeking amendments to the Daroobalgie
Solar Farm project in response to feedback from Forbes Shire Council.

The Department has carefully considered the information provided and accordingly, | as delegate of the
Planning Secretary, agree that the proposed amendments may be made to the project, including:

upgrading the Back Yamma Road/Troubalgie Road and the Troubalgie Road/site access
intersections to accommodate B-double and oversize vehicle movements; and

widening and sealing of Troubalgie Road between the Back Yamma Road and site access
intersections.

If you have any questions, please contact Andy Nixey on (02) 9274 6379 or via email at
andy.nixey@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,
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Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments
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